
The Annual meeting of the Eurosurveillance Editorial Team was held in 
Athens    

 

The Annual meeting of the Eurosurveillance Editorial Team and Editorial 

Board was held in Athens on October 5 and 6, following an invitation by the 

Chairman of the Hellenic Center for Diseases Control and Prevention President 

(H.C.D.C.P.), Prof. Theofilos Rosenberg, towards the ECDC director Dr Andrea 

Ammon. 

Prof. Rosenberg welcomed the Editor-in-Chief of Eurosurveillance, Dr Ines 

Steffens, on October 4 at the Headquarters of the Hellenic Center for Disease Control 

and Prevention in Athens.  Dr Steffens informed the scientific personnel about the 

online open access Journal, the scope of which is epidemiology, surveillance, 

prevention and control of communicable diseases. 

Furthermore, the New Eurosurveillance website, launched on September 25, 

was described in her presentation. Scientists can register, subscribe and add in their 

Profile an alert to receive the weekly table of contents (TOC). 

The Annual meeting of the Eurosurveillance Editorial Team and Editorial 

Board, consisting of  representatives of  Member States of the European Union, was 

held on Thursday 5 and on Friday 6 of October.  Prof. Theofilos Rosenberg delivered 

a welcome speech, on behalf of the Board of Directors of H.C.D.C.P..  Additionally, 

Dr Takis Panagiotopoulos, Professor at the National School of Public Health, and 

Scientific Advisor of H.C.D.C.P., presented the surveillance system that has been 

implemented by H.C.D.C.P. in migrant/refugee camps since May 2016, 

demonstrating that no major public health issues have emerged in Greece as a result 

of the migration surge. 

 


